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Senator Hansen:

Based on the information I have, I believe that this draft meets your intent.  You may
wish to have the draft reviewed by the Department of Veterans Affairs or the
Department of Military Affairs to ensure that it includes the unremarried surviving
spouses of veterans that you’d like to make eligible to claim the veterans and surviving
spouses property tax credit.
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